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BY EMAIL 

 
August 22, 2019 
 
 
Mr. Joel Denomy 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
Willowdale, ON M2J 1P8 
Joel.Denomy@enbridge.com  
 
Dear Mr. Denomy 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 

Liberty Village Pipeline Project 
Ontario Energy Board File Number EB-2018-0096 

 
On September 27, 2018, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued its Decision and Order 
for the above noted proceeding in which it granted Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
leave to construct pipeline facilities in the Liberty Village neighbourhood of the City of 
Toronto. On July 5, 2019, pursuant to the OEB’s Condition of Approval 6. a), Enbridge 
Gas filed with the OEB its three-month post construction report (Report). OEB staff 
reviewed the Report, and on August 1, 2019, sent a letter to Enbridge Gas requesting a 
written reply to four questions about the Report. Enbridge Gas filed its responses on 
August 20, 2019. 

OEB staff appreciates Enbridge Gas’ prompt filing of responses to the questions. This 
letter will confirm that nothing further is required with respect to the Report from 
Enbridge Gas at this time. 

Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Manager of Supply and Infrastructure 
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